

February 27, 2017

Derek Draplin Mackinac Center for Public Policy P.O. Box 568 Midland, MI 48640

Re: DRA 0593-16

Dear Mr. Draplin:

Thank you for your check in the amount of \$72.15 in payment of the balance due for costs associated with responding to your Freedom of Information Act request DRA 0593-16. Enclosed find responsive nonexempt records as outlined in our February 9, 2017 letter.

Sincerely,

Patricia J. Sellinger

Chief Freedom of Information Officer

Enclosures

UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

Here's how I'll teach Trump to my college students this fall - The Washington Post

2 messages

Mark Schlissel

Fri, Aug 12, 2016 at 10:55 AM

To: Martha Pollack <pollackm@umich.edu>, "E. Royster Harper" <harperer@umich.edu>

Thought you'd find interesting.

Best,

Mark

https://www.washingtonpost.com/posteverything/wp/2016/08/11/heres-how-ill-teach-trump-to-my-college-students-this-fall/?utm_term=.b0608e9c2c70

Mark Schlissel MD, PhD President University of Michigan (734) 764-6270 Mark Schlissel

Wed, Nov 9, 2016 at 2:50 PM

To: EOs Group

Hi.

Given the surprising election result, I just got another call from the AAU, with an extended deadline of next Monday, for possible high level Trump administration appointees.

Please consider and send along any relevant names.

thx m

Mark Schlissel MD, PhD President University of Michigan 734-764-6270

----- Forwarded message -----

From: AAU Staff <AAU_Listmail@aau.edu>

Date: Wed, Nov 9, 2016 at 1:52 PM

Subject: Revised, Urgent Request for Personnel Recommendations for Trump

Administration [Quoted text hidden]



the other side of the coin

1 message

Mark Schlissel

Thu, Nov 10, 2016 at 10:15 PM

To: Royster Harper <harperer@umich.edu>, "Laura Blake Jones (laurabj@umich.edu)" <laurabj@umich.edu>

Dear Royster and Laura,

I wanted to share with you an email that I was forwarded by a parent I know from her daughter who is a conservative Republican undergrad but NOT a Trump supporter. It points out that we have yet another group to worry about— marginalized republicans (including some Trump supporters) who are being ostracized for their political beliefs in the context of the current political ugliness.

Would welcome a discussion of how to reach out to this community without increasing the pain of the larger group of hurting students.

best,

mark

UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

messages to the community

1 message

Mark Schlissel

Wed, Nov 9, 2016 at 4:31 PM

To: Regents

Cc: Sally Churchill <sjc@umich.edu>

Dear Regents,

As you might imagine, today has been a day filled with uncertainty and disbelief at the surprising outcome of yesterday's election. The link, below, takes you to a message I sent out late this morning to the entire university community:

http://president.umich.edu/news-communications/letters-to-the-community/2016-election-message/

Independently, many of the Deans sent out their own messages of support to their school and college communities. We've assembled them here in case you are interested. Although uncoordinated, there is a striking consistency to their message.

https://publicaffairs.vpcomm.umich.edu/presidential-election-messages/

Finally, we also have to be wary regarding a potential backlash focused on the minority of students on our campus who are Trump supporters and deserve the same civil treatment we urge for all other identity groups on campus. The vote in polling places on our campus (mostly students) ran 90% in favor of Mrs. Clinton.

Best, Mark

Mark Schlissel MD, PhD President University of Michigan 734-764-6270